
Cabinet – 7 March 2023 

Cabinet noted the referral from KLACC of a request to support a shovel ready 

scheme for the provision of accessible play equipment in the Walks should an 

opportunity for funding become available. The Chair confirmed that the suggestion 

was business which was conducted regularly, and that Cabinet would encourage 

officers to assist the West Norfolk Youth Advisory Board in the preparation of a 

scheme to put forward for a request for funding to an appropriate scheme. Councillor 

Humphrey confirmed he had watched the meeting and was impressed with the 

presentation and asked if there were any grants available that the young people 

could apply for. It was confirmed that officers would look at the scheme and funding 

opportunities in order for a bid to be made.  Under standing order 34 Councillor 

Kemp commended the work of the West Norfolk Youth Advisory Board.  


